Your mailing address and date

Mr. Stephen Lecce, Ontario Minister of Education 
Ministry of Education
5th Floor
438 University Ave.
Toronto, ON M7A 2A5
[bookmark: _GoBack]  OR  Stephen.lecce@pc.ola.org

Dear Mr. Lecce:
I am writing to you concerning Planned Parenthood’s presence in our Ontario schools.  
In a June presentation in a Saskatchewan school, young students were presented with “Sex from A-Z” flashcards. The content of the cards educates young students about deviant sexual behavior including being forcibly restrained during sexual activity and genital stimulation with a stranger through a hole in the wall.
Upon learning of the content of these flashcards, the Saskatchewan Minister of Education, Dustin Duncan, suspended Planned Parenthood from Saskatchewan schools, deeming the material shocking, not suitable for the evening news, and noting that he felt uncomfortable speaking about the content. No young person, regardless of their sexual orientation, should be exposed to such inappropriate content in our Ontario schools.
I am asking that you investigate Planned Parenthood presentations in our Ontario schools and ban them from future presentations in our schools.  I look forward to receiving a response from you regarding this.
Thank you.
Yours truly,

Your Name
